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This is another bill that is not needed in this country! The trappers regulate the 

population of beaver, nutria and other water animals so they don't overrun the 

available habitat. Ranchers sell the butchered hides to provide leather and other 

goods made from them. There is a purpose for all things, and if not used, then it is 

wasted! Just stop trying to ruin this state!!! 

 


